CATERING
PROJECT.

Exciting News! Catering Project is taking over the Canteen and new Online Ordering

EATS

Education Food Solutions

Dear Chatswood High School,

We hope this message finds you well. We are thrilled to announce the launch of our brand-new
canteen. Catering Project through their canteen solutions brand “EATS” will officially commence
on Monday, October 23rd, 2023. This exciting addition to the school will provide students with
an enhanced and healthy canteen experience and greater convenience for all.

The completely new, revamped canteen menu features a wide variety of nutritious and delicious
options, catering to different dietary preferences and restrictions. We have worked tirelessly to
ensure that the food served is both healthy and appetising.

The canteen will be open from 8am through to 230pm, ensuring that students and staff have
access to nourishing meals throughout the day.

Our qualified Chef and Canteen Supervisor will be onsite every day. They are knowledgeable
about food safety and will maintain the highest hygiene standards and will be readily able to
assist with any dietary needs or concerns.

Introducing Online Ordering: Flexischools

In addition to the new canteen offering, we are excited to introduce an online ordering option,
making it easier for parents and students to plan their meals. With this convenient system, you
will be able to:

- Pre-Order Meals: Parents can pre-order meals for their children, ensuring that their preferred
choices are available and ready when needed.

- Online Payment: Make payments online, reducing the need for cash and providing a secure
and efficient payment method.

- View Menu Options: Access the canteen menu in advance to help plan your child's meals and
make selections that align with their dietary preferences.

We believe these enhancements will contribute to the overall well-being of the students by
providing them with nourishing meals and the flexibility to plan their canteen visits conveniently.



Parents simply download the Flexischools app from the Apple or Google stores and follow the
prompts to create an account. Once set up, click “Order Food” to see the online catalogues
available, place your order and pay. Orders can be placed at any time, up until our specified
cut-off time (as shown in the App).

We encourage parents to use this service to help us create a safer, more efficient school
ordering and payment experience.

We are excited about these developments and look forward to the positive impact they will have
on the school community. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not
hesitate to reach out to the school office.

Warm regards,

Andrew Wade

Group Operations Manager

Catering Project


https://apps.apple.com/au/app/flexischools/id1420774608
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?gl=US&hl=en_AU&id=com.flexischools

